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@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week, we thoroughly enjoyed our visit from Rachael Latham. We enjoyed taking part in the fitness circuits 
and participating in a whole-school question and answer session afterwards. Thank you for your generous 
donations and your fundraising so far. We are calculating the totals and will let you know an outcome very soon! 
 
On Friday 1st April, Mrs Hilditch has organised a non-uniform day. We ask that in return, children bring in an 
Easter egg to school on this day. These Easter eggs will become prizes, or available for purchase, as part of a 
mini Easter Fayre and cake sale, which will be held after school on Friday 8 th April. Any donations from local 
businesses, or additional contributions from the community, would be greatly appreciated, as any proceeds from 
the event will go towards new reading books for our children. Please refer to Mrs Hilditch and Ms Vigon’s post 

on Class Dojo for more information, or message them with any queries or offers of help. 😊  

 
Next week, we will provide details about our topic launch day for the new term, and information about more 
workshops and open sessions. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
  

Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
faith. Next week, we will be focusing on Holy Week. If children have any 

prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like to share during worship, 
they would be very welcome to do so. 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Active Lives Survey 
The Department for Education have chosen Lower 
Heath to take part in the Active Lives survey. This is a 
vital survey, as this supports the PE Premium funding. 
To gain the report and also the quality mark from the 
Department for Education, we will be working with 
children to complete the survey. 
 
Please could we ask that you support us by filling in the 
parent survey? 
https://ipsos.uk/PDZKDZ 
The deadline for this is 4th April. 
 

Free School Meal Eligibility 
www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-
for-free-school-meals/ 
To check whether your child is eligible for free school 
meals, use the link above and apply online, by phone 
(0345 6789008) or download the PDF form (on the 
website link above). The outcome will be shared with you 
via email, and school will also be informed. 

After School Clubs 
Please note that next week is our final week of after 
school clubs for this term. There will be no after 
school clubs held during the week commencing 4th 
April. 
 
This does not include our Breakfast Club and 
Activity Zone – spaces for these can be booked 
as normal via Mrs Chequer and Mrs Dakin in the 
school office. 
 
We’ll provide new details about our club offer for 
after Easter in the coming weeks. 
 
If your child is eligible for free school meals, they 
can sign up for at least one club with no associated 
cost. Please just note this information on the return 
form.  
 
 
 

Friday 25th March 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Corey, who celebrates his 
birthday this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Francesca and Mary 
Robin Class: Niall, Eliza and Archie 
Skylark Class: Eli, Elliot, Reggie and Jacob 
Kingfisher Class: Bella-May, Franky, Imogen 
and Jessie  
Owl Class: Ava, Amelia and Liam  
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Nieve, Oliver M, Franky, Jacob S and Danielle 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting Award 
winners, who are:  
Max, Amira, Eliza K, Ava S and Eban 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

Friday 1st April – Non-school Uniform 
Day (see above information) 
Friday 8th April – Easter Egg Sale 
Monday 11th-Friday 22nd April – Easter 
Holidays 
Friday 29th April – Topic Launch Day 
(more information to follow next week) 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
https://ipsos.uk/PDZKDZ
http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

